

In 1992, Dwain and Janet negotiated the arrangements and coordinated KURE Foundation's first Conversational English Program in Ternopil, Ukraine. The response was overwhelming. KURE has been offering this program since 1993 for teachers to travel to Ukraine to teach conversational English to school age children. The students and their families are very enthusiastic about this program. The regional government fully supports this educational effort. We have been providing this program since 1993.

In addition to your teaching schedule, you will have the opportunity to meet our local KURE Foundation staff, visit the children in our children's home, attend local church, Bible study with local Christians, shop, sight see, and make friends and memories that will last a lifetime!

For more information please call us toll free at 1-800-950-5937.